
NATIONAL FLOOD INSURANCE PROGRAM 
Bureau and Statistical Agent W-02048 

MEMORANDUM TO:	 Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators and 
the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: WYO Clearinghouse 

DATE: July 17, 2002 

SUBJECT: Update - 2002 National Flood Conference Video 

The NFIP Bureau & Statistical Agent is pleased to announce that Workshop No. 16, Mapping: 
Report to Stakeholders on FEMA's Flood Hazard Mapping Program, is now available through 
the NFIP Bureau Video Portal at http://bsa.nfipstat.com/. 

This video features a discussion on FEMA's Map Modernization Program by Matt Miller, Chief, 
Hazard Study Branch, FIMA; Michael Buckley, Director, Hazard Mapping Division, FIMA; and 
Kathy Miller, Project Director, FEMA Map Service Center. 

Please distribute this information within your organization as appropriate. If you have any 
questions or need additional information, please contact your Program Coordinator. 

cc:	 Vendors, IBHS, WYO Standards, FIPNC, WYO Marketing Committee, Government 
Technical Representative 
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